
 

 

CHRISTOPHER G. BELL, P.E. 
GENERAL CIVIL AND STRUCTURAL ENGINEER 

1 Doane Road 

HIGGANUM,  CT.  06441 

TEL:  (860)  345 - 7337 

June 24, 2021 

 

Mr. Jim Hallisey 

Zoning Agent Town of Andover 

17 School Road 

Andover, Ct. 06232 

 

Re: Gravel Pit Report 

 Map 33 block 36 Lot 23 and 24 

Johnathon Trumbull Highway Andover, Ct. 

 

Dear Jim, 

 

One behalf of the applicant William Genovese, I am reporting to 

you the following regarding progress on the gravel pit. 

 

1. The special seed for the turtle nesting area has been 
ordered. 

2. Concrete blocks have been ordered for the front of the 
turtle nesting area for installation next week. 

3. The bare area on top of the back hill will be hydro-seeded 
next week before the concrete blocks are installed.  

4. I have informed the excavation coordinator, Bill Young, of 
the permit extension approval. He said the removal of the 

graded sand pile will begin this Saturday. I informed him 

of limiting the removal to Sta. 1+90 as he proceeds 

forward. The area from Sta. 2+10 to the existing restored 

area will then be restored next. 

5. I have not yet contacted Brandon Handfield regarding the 
detention pond. 

 

 

Please call me at 860-345-7337 if you have comments. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Christopher G. Bell, P.E. 

 

Copy: W. Genovese 

 
 

 


